
SUMMER SCHOOL FOR 2020 – 2021  

 

Hello Davie Mustang families, this is principal Erik Anderson calling to announce Summer 
2021, Get Back! Get Ready! Reconnect! – a summer experience that’s open to all students.  
 
This summer, your student can get back on track academically, get ready for the upcoming 
school year, and reconnect with their friends, peers, and teachers.  

I want to personally invite your student to get back, get ready and reconnect with their 
friends and teachers during BCPS Summer 2021, a six-week summer experience that can 
help them accelerate their learning in a face-to-face setting ahead of the next school year.   

Summer 2021 is a free six-week in-person experience that starts Monday, June 21 and 
runs through Thursday, July 29, 2021. Certified teachers will provide face-to-face instruction 
and CDC safety guidelines will be followed including mandatory mask-wearing, physical 
distancing, and other health and safety protocols.  
 
Summer School classes for Davie Elementary students will be held at Stirling Elementary 
Monday through Thursday from 8:30am-12:30pm. Transportation and meals will be 
provided, and before and after school childcare services are available for a fee for 
participating students. 
 
Please note, seats are limited.  Priority will be given to students based academic need.  
 
To apply for a spot, please complete the Microsoft Forms link for your student at  
https://forms.office.com/r/Ebq8ArKGvB 
 
For more information, please contact our Davie Elementary Literacy Coach, Johanna 
Giunta, at 754-323-5400. 
 
Stirling Elementary looks forward to welcoming your student to Summer 2021, so they can 
Get Back! Get Ready! and Reconnect! 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/Ebq8ArKGvB

